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The Ozona Chamber of Commerce  

recognizes John Stokes, C.P.A. 
as our Business of the Month 

/I!a.9w 5L![hD¦9 

Left to Right: Darolynn Webster, John ñSandyò 

Stokes, Mary Jenkins, and Wendy Tambunga 

John Stokes, CPA, has been at the same location 

(the old ONB Bank building) at 910 Ave. E, in 

Ozona, since November 1979. The three           

professionals in the office have over 60 combined 

years working in public accounting. We offer   

federal and state tax filings, payroll tax, sales tax 

and bookkeeping services. We are here from    

9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday 

and a half day on Friday. 

All of our staff have lived, worked and raised their 

families here in Ozona. Wendy Tambunga has 

worked in this office since 2013, Darolynn     

Webster since 2016, Mary Jenkins since 2020. 

John ñSandyò Stokes has been here since 1979. 

We are blessed to be able to serve the good people 

of this community and the surrounding area and 

are grateful for all the faithful clients and friends 

throughout the years.  

We look forward to being here for years to come. 

Come by and see us and share a cup of coffee! 

The Ozona Chamber of Commerce would like to 

recognize John Stokes, CPA, for their efforts to 

provide quality service in addition to being an 

added asset to the local business community. For 

more information drop by their office at 910 Ave. 

E, or give them a call at (325) 392-3711. 
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